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ieMR go-live starts 7 May 2025

With only two weeks until integrated electronic Medical Record (ieMR) go-live commences at
Caboolture and Kilcoy Hospitals, it is an absolute priority that any outstanding staff training is
completed ASAP.

As of today, 80 per cent of staff have competed their mandatory training, with a breakdown by
professional stream below. All ieMR training must be completed before ieMR go-live begins on 7
May 2025, so please speak with your line manager immediately if you have not yet done so.

Staff Training by Profession

Nursing 390

Medical

Training complete Training incomplete

With our ieMR devices - including workstations-on-wheels (WoWs) - being delivered across
Caboolture Hospital, power and charging requirements are front-of-mind for both the CKW
Executive Team and our ieMR Project Technical Team colleagues.

A reminder that the use of power-boards is not an endorsed, long-term solution to managing the
power and charging for your ieMR devices. The ieMR Project Technical Team is currently working
with identified areas to deploy approved interim power solutions.

As mentioned in last week’s update, the entirety of Caboolture Hospital won’t switch over to
documenting in the ieMR all at the same time. Different areas of the hospital will go-live in a
phased manner over approximately two weeks from Wednesday, 7 May 2025.



Further, Kilcoy Hospital (with the exception of the Antenatal Clinic and Midwifery Group Practice)
staff a won't start documenting in the ieMR until Monday, 2 June 2025.

Please ensure you check the Caboolture and Kilcoy Hospitals ieMR go-live sequence to see when
your area will start documenting in the ieMR.

Finally, Dress Rehearsal sessions have commenced this week to help everyone prepare for their
first day of documenting in the digital patient record. These sessions will also cover what to do in
the event of an ieMR system outage/ downtime event.

Please click here to view a copy of the Dress Rehearsal session schedule.

Kind regards,

Karlene Willcocks, Executive Director and
Grant Duffill, Director Clinical Health Information Service

Caboolture, Kilcoy and Woodford

We respectfully acknowledge the Traditional Owners and Custodians of the land on which our
facilities are built. We also pay respect and acknowledge Elders past, present and the future.
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